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Comments: Hello, I'm sending a message to urge you NOT to log 1800+ acres in North Fork. 

 

I have grown up in this state and frequented North Fork Nooksack since I was a child. These woods are

extremely important to me and many other residents. Every forest ecosystem we can preserve is a win for our

unique state. Having 44% of forested land in the state is something our citizens take great pride in. How we treat

our forests and public lands is a reflection of our character as a community, and with the state of the world, now

more than ever this resource must be cherished and preserved. 

 

Thank you. 


